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Good afternoon,

I am writing in reference to FOIA request 1272013-001 (subject Gabriel Rhones).  The FBI has sent us
 three interim releases of information, dated October 31, 2019, November 25, 2019, and February 7,
 2020.  Our office filed an administrative appeal with respect to the first interim release on
 November 20, 2019 through FOIAonline.  The appeal was assigned tracking number DOJ-AP-2020-
000859.  On February 21, 2020, we filed an administrative appeal with respect to the second interim
 release by mail.  We did not use FOIAonline to file the second appeal letter because the request no
 longer appears on our dashboard.  I have not yet received confirmation that OIP received our letter
 dated February 21, 2020.  I am attaching a copy of the letter here.  Please let me know whether OIP
 received the hard copy, and if so, on what date.  Please also let me know the tracking number
 associated with this appeal.

Thank you very much for your assistance.  I hope you are staying well.

Sincerely,
 
Lucy Kissel
Attorney Fellow
Louisiana Capital Assistance Center
636 Baronne Street
New Orleans, LA 70113
(504) 558-9867
lkissel@thejusticecenter.org
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